Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 104 Tuesday, February 10, 2015

NEW STOP SIGN AT BLUE STREAK BLVD & SCHOOL ROAD: Please be cautious at the intersection leaving the band lot area.

There is a new stop sign there and we have had more than one near miss for an accident this past week when people leaving the

lot have neglected to stop at the sign. Remember - "A collision at sea can ruin your whole day" and so can one in our parking lot.
Administration

The following representatives will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Wednesday, February 11th - Army
Thursday, February 12th - American Beauty Academy

Attention Juniors: Friday, February 13 is the deadline to register for the SAT test here at Manheim Township on March 14. You
can register on sat.collegeboard.org/register. Guidance

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Today, February 10th, the Class of 2015 will attend a presentation by Jostens during third period in
Convocation Hall. You should report to your third period class and then your teacher will escort you to Convo Hall after
attendance has been taken. A representative from Jostens will go over items to purchase for graduation such as your cap and
gown, graduation announcements, thank you notes, senior clothing, class rings, jewelry, etc. You can take all the information
home to your parents that day. Actual ordering for these items will take place on Tuesday, February 17th during all three
lunches.

SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Request Form. These forms
are available in the Guidance Office or College and Career Center. Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts; it is the
student's responsibility to determine if one must be submitted. Guidance

Students: The Library has NEW books. Come check them out. Library Staff

Do you want candy? Do you have spare canned food? Bring in at least 2 canned food items before school tomorrow to the main
lobby and get a bag of candy. You can also drop off cans after school in room 212. The last day will be Friday February 20th. All
cans will be sent to Manheim Township Community Food Bank to help our neighbors! Students Against Starvation

Mini-THON is having a fundraiser at Buffalo Wild Wings Monday, February 16" from 11:00 am — 1:00 pm. Please come out and
support us! Mini-THON

Mini-THON is almost here! Register online by scanning the QR codes around the building or grab a paper copy at room 112. If
you can’t stay for all 12 hours of Mini-THON grab an “early release/late arrival” form in room 112 today! Mini-THON

Looking to get your special someone something for Valentine’s Day? The Bluetique is selling candy grams for $1.00 today,
February 10™, They will be delivered first period on Thursday, February 12" The Bluetique also has many other great products
including apparel, school supplies, and more so stop by! Bluetique

Attention all students: February 16th is the last day to order a personalized yearbook. Yearbooks will also increase in price by
$3.00 after that date, so please order as soon as possible. Please go to jostens.com to order. Yearbook

Students, Yearbook is looking for Celebrity Look-a-Likes. Do you think you look a celebrity or know someone who looks like
one? Email mthscelebritytwins@gmail.com. Be sure to include who you look like and include a current picture. If you have
guestions, contact Hannah Sharp, Juliana Jablonski, or Claire Dabney. All submissions are due by February 20th. Yearbook

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Rifle Ephrata H HS Rifle Range 4:00

Swim LL League (G) A Lititz Rec Center 7:00 5:20




